
Dear Nicholas,

Thank you for the generous donation of an in-kind gift. By donating much-needed items to Children’s
Health, you are helping to support our more than 100-year mission of making life better for children.
The item details are below.

Gift Details

How were these items collected: Group Collection/Toy Drive

Gift Description: Various toys, books, board games, etc.

Number of Items: 227

Date Dropped Off: Dec 19, 2024

Donor Name:

Organization Name: Ghostbusters: Texas Rangers Division

Volunteer Hours (no monetary value is attached to volunteer hours):

Please retain this letter as confirmation of drop off for your records. 

If you need an individual tax receipt, please contact giftplanning@childrens.com with your individual 
gift details. Please consult with your tax advisor for your specific application. 

Every donation makes a difference in children’s lives, and we are thankful for your support. 

mailto:giftplanning@childrens.com


"Because of CPD's 
Back-to-School 

Drive, seven 
siblings on one of 

my caseloads 
were so excited 

about returning to 
school with brand 
new clothes and 

cool, new 
backpacks. 

All the kids 
modeled their new 

backpacks and 
then had their 
caregiver send 

me a group 
photo. 

I was so happy to 
be able to put 
smiles on their 

faces." 

- Dallas County
Caseworker

September 2024 

Nicholas Mason 
Ghostbusters: Texas Rangers Division 

Dear Nicholas, 

You have helped to make a positive impact on a child through your donation 
of loose/bulk school supplies and filled backpacks to Community Partners of 
Dallas for our Back-to-School Drive. Your support will empower the children we 
serve to start the school year off with the important tools they need to 
succeed in the classroom and in life. 

The need for support is great, and YOU made a difference! We thank you for 
equipping the kids with brand new school supplies. Because of you we are 
able to positively impact the lives of more than 20,000 abused and 
neglected children in Dallas County each year-thank you so very much. 

Thank you for giving abused children what they need today to thrive 
tomorrow. Together we will make their childhoods safer, show them they are 
treasured, and fill their futures with possibility. 
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Corporate Relations Director 
The Internal Revenue Service requires us to acknowledge your donation and to state that no goods or services were provided to you for your 

contribution. Please keep this letter with your lax records. Community Partners al Dallas Is a 501 lc)3 not-for-profit organization. Our lax ID number 

is 75-2468034. 

Community Partners of Dallas I 7950 Elmbrook Drive I Dallas, Texas 75247 
main (214) 624-7557 fax (214) 624-7667 I communitypartnersdallas.org 



Dear Nicholas,

Thank you for your generous donation of an in-kind gift. By donating much-needed items to Children’s 
Health, you are helping to support our more than 100-year mission of making life better for children. 
Your gift details are below.

Gift Details

Donor Name:  Nicholas Massacci

Organization Name: Ghostbusters: Texas Rangers Division

Gift Description: Various toys, plushes, comics and books, clothing, and other needs.

Number of Items: 360

Date Dropped Off: Dec 16, 2023

Volunteer Hours (no monetary value is attached to volunteer hours):

Children’s Medical Center Foundation is a tax-exempt organization under Section 501(c)(3) of the 
Internal Revenue Code (EIN 75-2062015). No goods or services were exchanged for your contribution. 
Your gift is tax-deductible to the full extent permitted by law. Please retain this letter for your records and 
consult with your tax advisor. 

*To claim a charitable tax deduction for amounts greater than $500, IRS Form 8283, reflecting the 
details of your donation, must be included with your tax return for the year during which the gift was 
made. To claim a charitable tax deduction for gifts valued above $5,000, a qualified appraisal may be 
required. Children’s Medical Center Foundation must complete the “Donee Acknowledgment” portion of 
Form 8283. Please send to giftplanning@childrens.com. Please note this advice should be considered 
educational in nature. Please consult with your tax advisor for your specific application. Please note this 
advice should be considered educational in nature. Please consult with your tax advisor for your specific 
application.

Every donation makes a difference in children’s lives, and we are thankful for your support. 
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